
   

  
  

No hysterics, gentlemen

 

  
  

The fact that the Ukrainian Security Service has admitted that pilot Voloshin exists is already an
achievement. It will be easy to find weather he flew on 17 July.

Submit the so-called journal of military operations to Dutch competent bodies that are investigating
the Boeing crash, but even better than that just let Voloshin to take a polygraph test run by the same
Dutch or better Malaysian specialists. By the way, flight controllers, who for some unknown reasons
diverted the Boeing from the route, could be questioned and checked as well. But to do that they
have to be found at first. It is clear that all that is very difficult and most likely impossible. It is much
easier to call the information and evidence produced by the Russia’s Investigative Committee a fake.
I do understand that not only your decisions but even your answers are written by your current
curators. But as ill lich would have it they are having holidays soon, so don’t get excited, gentlemen,
there is no need in hysterics, otherwise you risk blurting out nonsense once again.

Head of Media Relations V.I. Markin
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